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Transitions are never easy. But as I assume the responsibilities of editorship of what

has been for many years my favorite journal, I am privileged to acknowledge the excellent
work of the outgoing editor, Eugene Hunn, and of the continuing support from the edito­
rial board. Their standards of excellence for the Journal of Ethnobiology have assured its
appeal to a wide and growing readership, one I hope will be maintained for years to come.
The journal will continue to be a vehicle that expresses the specific intersections of human
groups and other organisms and groups or suites of organisms. This editorial transition, in
other words, will be marked by an adherence on my part to the original vision of this re­
markably interdisciplinary and fertile field of basic research, ethnobiology. I solicit new
articles that reflect the intersection of people and organisms in the field, as well as the en­
meshing of disciplines concerned with such palpable intersections. I look forward to see­
ing your work in these pages in the near future.


